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PPrriivvaattee  SScchhooooll  
 
Before Hamden places a student with a disability in, or refers a student to, a private school or 
facility the District initiates and conducts a meeting to develop an IEP for the student.   
 
A representative of the private school or facility attends the IEP meeting.  If the representative 
cannot attend, the District uses other methods to ensure participation by the private school or 
facility, including individual or conference telephone calls.  Compliance with IDEA Part-B and CGS 
Section 10-76 remains the responsibility of the District even in those instances where the District 
has a private facility implementing a student’s IEP.  This responsibility includes conducting PPT 
meetings to develop, review and revise the student’s IEP and determine eligibility for special 
education services.  
 
No placement is made unless it is in accordance with a student’s IEP as developed by our District 
PPT.  Placement in a private facility after a three-year period requires the annual approval of the 
State Department of Education, or annually, after two years if the placement is in an out of state 
facility. 

 


